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4%              This is the National Percentage of moms we currently supply teddy bears to. 

 

26,000           The national number of stillbirths per year 

 

20                 Every 20 minutes a baby is born as a stillbirth 

 

71           The number of hospitals we currently supply teddy bears to. 

 

5                 The number of states we currently are in. 

 

1,000              The number of teddy bears we sent to hospitals this year alone.  

 

1816               The number of teddy bears we have ordered since forming the Foundation in May of 2013. 

 

0                    The number of paid employees we have. Everyone is a volunteer! 

 

100/7            My vision for the number of hospitals/states we are in this time next year.  

 

This amazing growth would not and could not be possible without the continued support of you! Thank you 

for supporting us and for helping us to make sure no mom leaves the hospital emptied armed. That she will 

know that she is in the thoughts and prayers of others who have also experienced this same tragedy.  

Not only do our teddy bears give the moms something to carry out of the hospital, it also gives them 

something to hug, cuddle and cry with as they grieve the loss of their baby.  

The teddy bears also help to start the conversation about stillbirths.  Most folks don’t know what to say or 

how to start a conversation about the loss of the baby and so the teddy bear aids in getting a conversation 

going.  

There are no words to describe how much we appreciate your support!! Thank You! 

 

Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to bring light in a time of sorrow.  To provide 

a bear as a reminder of your little angel and that you are not 

alone, but accompanied by the thoughts and prayers of 

everyone who has shared in this emotion. 

 

Brianna Lee Foundation Board 

Linda Miller   President 

Jessica Miller             Vice President 

Jennifer Wiersma Secretary 

Jim Miller  Treasurer 

Board of Directors: 

Brian Miller, Jeff Miller, Jamie Wiersma, and Mackenzie Wiersma 
 

http://www.briannaleefoundation.org/
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Grand River Bank supports the good works 

of non profits in West Michigan through its 

Chartable Contributions program. As part 

of the program, Bank employees 

recommend their favorite charity to benefit 

from their Casual Friday Charity day. Each 

Friday of the month, employees can "dress 

casual" by contributing to that month's 

designated charity. The Bank then matches 

the staff contributions 100%!  

The Brianna Lee Foundation was the 

designated charity in March and we were 

able to receive that months contributions!  

Thank You to the staff and to Grand River 

Bank! 

 

We would like to recognize and Thank this 

quarters donors! Your support allows us 

to continue to grow and circle more moms in 

love and prayers!  

 

JoAnn Hellwig 

Brad & Nicole Mokma 

Liz Bracher 

Chris Lammers 

Sue LeBlanc 

Julie Steinbeck 

Edward Tresnak 

Martin Makowski 

Tom & Sue Kaupa 

 

 

 
 

 Thank You Dr. Nylaan and Staff! 

Every Tuesday night, Memorial Day through Labor 

Day, Dr. Nylaan and Staff host a 'Zumba for a 

Cause' in their dental office parking lot. All 

proceeds each Tuesday night towards a non profit. 

On June 7th we were honored to receive the monies 

raised that night. Thank you Dr. Nylaan and Staff!! 

 

 

 

Thank You Joni from Miss Joni's 

Photography for all of the great pictures 

that you captured of the day! 
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Thank You to the Staff at the Meadows Golf 

Course for being so great and hosting our 

event for the third year! 
 

Thank you to our Lunch and 

Beverage Sponsors during 

the golf outing 

 

Lipari Foods 

Coca Cola 

Sysco Food Service 

 

 
 

 

Thank You to these great businesses who donated Door Prizes 

and Silent Auction Items. 

 

Grandville/Dungeon 

On the Border 

Family Fare 

Target 

The Meadows Golf Course 

Studio of 5 Lisa Larson 

Ruth Gifford (in loving memory of Jocelyn Marie Gifford) 

John Ball Zoo 

Whitecaps Baseball 

Griffins Hockey 

Applebee's 

Disney World 

Playball Worldwide - All 4 Sports 

Meijer in Standale 

Anna's House 

Auto Body Xperts 

Deanna Duram 31 gifts 

Berlin Raceway 

Design 1 

Grand Rapids Civic Theatre 

Olive Garden  

Red Robin 

Brann's 

TGI Fridays 

Gillis Family Chiropractic 

UBU Furniture 

Peppino's 

Hartman Family Chiropractic & Wellness Center 

Celebration Cinema 

Cracker Barrel 

M.A. Stawiski Julie Vandyke 

Cookie's by Design 

Douglas J Aveda Institute 

Red Wings Hockey 

Keri Gallagher (in loving memory of Harrison William VanWyk)  

Pete Priest 

Buzz Baldwin Jack Wilson 

Wildey Family  (in loving memory of Georgia Evelyn Wildey) 

River Ridge Resort 

Costco 

Branching Out Designs - Alison Hazzard 

Rainbow Grill 

Steve Letavish Crest Oral B 

Breton Gardens Family Dentistry 

Gordon Food Service 

Dr. Larry Maiznerski DDS 

Ron & Bonnie Dock 

Arron and Jennifer Peterson 

 

Please help us thank these businesses by supporting them with 

your business. Tell them THANKS when you are in there. 
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Thank You to our Volunteers who helped 

during the Golf outing this year, 

                                                                                                       

Kimberly Brown                                         

Wayne Wagner 

Kelly Nichols 

Sue Castor 

Linda Wagner 

Angie Griffin 

Jerrie Garvin 

Katie Meyer 

Joslyn DeBoode 

Raeann Jackson 
 

A huge Thank You to all these great 

sponsors of our 2016 Golf Outing.  

 

Our Events Sponsors 

Palermo Pizza 

SQI - Superior Quality, Inc. 

 

Our Practice Range Sponsor 

Grandville Family Dental Care  

 

Our Business Hole Sponsors 

Berkshire Hathaway Home Services  - 

Heather Garvin 

Dr. Fichter & Dr. McDougal DDS  

Community Healthcare System 

(Community Hospital Munster IN, St. 

Catherine Hospital East Chicago, St. 

Mary Medical Center Hobart IN) 

Craig A Jenison For District Judge 

Breton Gardens Family Dentistry 

Priest Enterprises, LLC 

Chemical Bank 

Dan & Lorraine Beechuk and Jason & 

Kimberly Brown 

 

Holes Sponsored in Memory of 

In Memory of Brianna Lee Miller from 

Mommy, Daddy, Peyton & Caleb 

In Memory of Jase Betser and Isaiah 

Griffin 

In Memory of Brianna Lee Miller form 

Grandma & Papa Miller 

 

Our Golf Cart Sponsors 

Meade Zolman Family Dentisty 

Action Glass 

Tom & Cheryl Butcher 
 

 

 

 


